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From: "Burke, Marilyn" <MBurke@SempraGeneration.com> 
To: <jdiamond@energy.state.ca.us> 
Date: 1/23/2009 1:12 PM 
Subject: CEQA cumulative review - Imperial County 

Joe, 

It was nice talking with you earlier this week about the CEC's process 
to estimate peak construction workforce information for future, 
large-scale energy projects in the Imperial Valley. 

Here are the estimates you requested for Sempra Generation's proposed 
500-MW Niland Solar project: 

1. Estimated construction start and end dates: 2011 through 2015 

2. Expected operational life: Power delivery begins in 2011; fully 
operational in 2016, with each phase operating for 30 years. Operation 
of this facility is expected to require no more than 4 full-time 
maintenance personnel. 

3. Monthly estimates of total construction labor force, including 
month peak construction work force: .Each 100-MW block will have a 
construction force of up to approximately 300 workers. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Best regards, 

Marilyn J. Burke 

Director, Project Development 

Sem pra Generation 

101 Ash Street, HQ14-095 

San Diego, CA 92101 
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Work: (619) 696-2681 

Fax: (619) 696-2911 

Cell: (619) 316-6273 


